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Comments: Dear David Fitz-Enz:

 

 

 

I'm glad to hear things are working again on the CARA system, but I respectfully request that the USFS issue an

extension on the comment period, because of the confusion this technical problem has caused. 

 

 

 

Given the 7+ years that the USFS has been working on this, an extension of a few weeks or month seems

prudent to ensure that this final plan has been given adequate public input. 

 

 

 

I'm concerned that if you don't extend the comment period, you'll get lots of flack from the public saying they

weren't able to comment because of the technical glitch. 

 

 

 

So, please, restore confidence in the process, and extend the comment period.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Marybeth Holleman


